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South Gippsland Water Farewells Rob McKaige.  

South Gippsland Water last week said farewell to their long-term Technical Services Manager Rob 
McKaige.   
 
Rob has been at the Corporation for the past 20 years and has been instrumental in key capital works 
projects across the region throughout that time.  
 
Rob in his speech recalled being asked at his interview in 1996 how long he expected to be at South 
Gippsland Water. After reviewing the then Capital Works Program he estimated approximately five 
years.  
 
Now twenty years on, Rob is leaving the Corporation having fulfilled that initial Works Program and 
having delivered a myriad of projects including the completion of five new sewerage schemes, six water 
treatment plants and various upgrades to the 18 reservoirs and 1,141km of pipeline across the region. 
 
Current and past staff joined to farewell Rob last week. Past Managing Directors and Board Chairs 
joined with the well-wishers to thank Rob for his 20 years of dedicated service to the Corporation and 
success in his future endeavours.  
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L-R: Joan Liley, Rob McKaige, Lew Vale, Steve Evans, Phillipe du Plessis. 
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